
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION 
 
 

 
Instruct the Fire  Department to report to  the Public Safety Committee on potential 
partnerships  with  the  Conservation  Corps for  brush  clearance efforts and other 
outside entities that use goats to eliminate invasive and overgrown brush. 
 
(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2022-23 Budget on May 18, 2022) 


